State of California—Transportation Agency EDMUND G. BROWN Jr., Governor

DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL
6465 Calle Real

Goleta, CA 93117

(805) 967-1234

(800) 735-2929 (TT/TDD)

(800) 735-2922 (Voice)

September 15, 2015

File No.: 760.15856

Pepper Hill Homes Association
Lynn Stokes-Peiia, Esq.

380 Woodley Road

Santa Barbara, CA 93108

Dear Ms. Stokes-Pena:

This letter is in response to your request for the California Highway Patrol (CHP) to provide
enforcement of the California Vehicle Code (VC) on the privately owned and maintained
roadways of Glenview Road and Woodley Road in the unincorporated area of Montecito.
Should your association comply with the provisions set forth in Sections 21107-21107.7 VC, in
cooperation with Santa Barbara County, the CHP would be authorized to enforce the California
Vehicle Code accordingly.

Please note that should the aforementioned sections be implemented, the CHP is not required to
provide patrol or enforce any provisions of the California Vehicle Code on any privately owned
and maintained road, which would include Glenview Road and Woodley Road in the Pepper Hill
Homes Association.

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at (805) 967-1234.
Sincerely,

M. D. D’ARELLI, Captain
Commander
Santa Barbara Area
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